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Toronto 2
August 2, 1940.

Right Honourable Arthur Meighen, P.C.,
OTTAWA, Canada.
My Dear Senator Meighen:

I thank you for your kind letter of the 
31st ult. regarding The Unemployment Insurance Act 
and in reply I wish to take this opportunity of thanking 
you for your careful consideration of the representations 
made upon behalf of St. Michael’s Hospital respecting the 
exempting of employees of Hospitals. I can assure you 
that the Board of Directors and Management of St. Michael's 
Hospital appreciate your kindly consideration.

Very sincerely yours.
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